
 

 

 

 

 

IAU 4th  Global Meeting of Associations of Universities 
(GMA IV) 

Internationalization of Higher Education: 
New Players, New Approaches 

Partners: Association of Indian Universities (AIU) & Indian Inst i tute  of  Informat ion Techno logy  

Venue: New Delhi (India) 

Dates: April 11~12, 2011 

The International Association of Universities (IAU) is pleased to organize the fourth edition of its Global  
Meeting of Associations (GMA IV) in cooperation with the Association of Indian Universities (AIU) and 
the Indian Institute of Information Technology (IIIT).  

The GMAs, held every two years and organized exclusively for leaders of national, regional and 
international associations of universities, have become an important event in the busy higher education 
agenda. After Egypt, France and Mexico, we are pleased to hold the meeting in India, offering a unique  
opportunity for leaders of IAU Member Organizations, Affiliates and other specialized groups to meet as a 
relatively small group of peers to exchange ideas, practices and to network.  

The GMA IV will be held in New Delhi on 11~12 April, 2011 and will focus on: Internationalization of 
Higher Education: New Players, New Approaches. Various aspects of higher education 
internationalization and the role that associations are called upon to play in this process will be 
discussed, including the following: 

(1) Influencing policy on internationalization –the leadership role of associations 
(2) Cross~border academic collaboration: the mobility of people (Including joint ~degree 

programmes, new campuses, mobile students and programmes) 
(3) Recognition of academic credentials: challenges and solutions 
(4) Mobility of Programmes, Off~shore campuses, Distance Education: broadening access to 

international opportunities? 

AIU, IIIT and IAU are pleased to invite all national, regional and international associations of universities,  
networks of higher education institutions and other university groups with an interest in the 
internationalization of higher education to send representatives to the 2011 IAU Global Meeting of 
Associations (GMA IV). Each organization or association is welcome to send up to two participants. The 
GMA is not open to representatives of individual HEIs.  
 
For more information and registration visit IAU website http://www.iau-aiu.net/ 

 

http://www.iau-aiu.net/

